BRI

(AN
)

Castellorizian Newsletter Number 107, October, 1957, had a
number of spellrng and typographrcal errors These were not
ihe fauit of itne Ediior, ir. Niichael Spariei is, nor the fauit o any
member of the Board of Directors. As the appointed
consuitants for the artwork, layout, desk-top publishing, design
and printing of Cassie News since 1993, Marketing Impacts
takes full responsibility for these and thus sincerely apologises
to the members who may have been inconvenienced or
misinformed by the inaccuracies, as well as to the Editor and
Board of Directors, for any embarassment this may have
caused. We will ensure this is not repeated. Hence, todays
Errata Edition of Cassie News.

Kalanta

If you would like the Cassie Children's
Choir to visit your home and S/aread
some Chiristmas cheer by singing a
selection of Greek and English carols
please fill in the reply slip (opposite)
and return by the 1st December.

The choir will visit homes on the
weekend of the 20th & 21st
December. You will be notified of a
more spedific time when your reply slip
is returned. Jor further enquires
contact Vivieune Mihalos 98505294

Cassie
Kalanta

Fill in this form and return it to:

Castellorizian Association Kalanta1997
PO Box 112,
South Melbourne, 3205

Yes,

9'd lihe the choin to uiit muy home.




